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School Office 
There will be NO ENTRY into the school office.  Entry is by prior arrangement 

only so please telephone the school or email on 
admin@cherrylane.hillingdon.sch.uk . 

 

School Photographer 

will be in school on 

Monday 12th October 

& Tuesday 13th 

October to take 

individual photos of 

the children 

mailto:admin@cherrylane.hillingdon.sch.uk


 

. 

 

  

Purple Mash 
For all those children who are awaiting Covid tests or are self-isolating at home, schoolwork 
will be uploaded to the Purple Mash website which they can access through our own school 
website on https://www.cherrylane.hillingdon.sch.uk/wider-school-life/purple-mash. All 
children have their individual login details to access the site. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parentpay 
All correspondence from the school to parents is via Parentpay in the form of text or email.  
If you have not registered with Parentpay and have mislaid your login details you must 
contact the school office as a matter of urgency so you will get up to date notifications of 
any Year Group bubble closures/re-openings. 
 

 
 

W/C 19th October – Parents Meetings – (Late night Thursday 22nd) – TBC  
30th November – Police visit to Year 5 

2nd March – Police visit to Year 6 
9th March – Life Bus on site 

24th May – Police visit to Year 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parking 
A parent has brought to our attention the dangerous parking outside the school.  Please be 
mindful when parking your vehicles especially when dropping off and collecting your 
children from school.  Parking on the kerbside is very dangerous and doesn’t allow 
Parents/Children much room to cross the road safely. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Covid-19 Test Results 
If your child/children or a family member have been advised to get a COVID-19 test and 
self-isolate as a result of showing signs of COVID the results must be provided to the school 
via email, along with the date of which the test was taken, on 
admin@cherrylane.hillingdon.sch.uk before the children can return to school. 

    
         
 
 
 
 

We are holding a virtual pumpkin carving 

competition! Carve a pumpkin at home and send 

a picture of it clearly stating your child’s name 

and class to:  

friends@cherrylane.hillingdon.sch.uk 

by 9am on 19th October! Prizes are awarded per 

year group and will be given out in school. 
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School Calendar 
 
 

 
 

  

   
   

 

Autumn Term – 2020 

 

Half term: Monday, 26
th

 October to Friday, 30
th

 October 

Autumn 2 starts: Monday, 2
nd

 November 

Term ends:  Friday, 18
th

 December @ 2pm 

Spring Term – 2021 

 

Spring 1 starts:  Monday, 4
th

 January 

Half term:  Monday, 15
th

 February to Friday, 19
th

 February 

Spring 2 starts: Monday, 22
nd

 February 

Term ends:  Wednesday, 31
st

 March @ 2pm 

Summer Term – 2021 

 

Summer 1 starts:  Monday, 19
th

 April 

Half term:  Monday, 31
st

 May to Friday, 4
th

 June 

Summer 2 starts:  Monday, 7
th

 June 

Term ends:  Friday, 23
rd

 July @ 2pm 

 STAFF TRAINING DAYS 

4th & 5th January 2021 

23rd July 2021 


